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FROM ADMINISTRATION 
The weather is warm, the sun is shining and that 
provides lots of opportunities to get outside and 
MOVE!  Last month we welcomed Leave you Mark 
Lacrosse who introduced the sport of lacrosse to 
many of our students. There have been other 
experiential learning opportunities and more on 
the horizon such as trips and guests coming into 
the school. As we reflect on the past year, we are 
proud of the efforts of our students, teachers and 
staff in promoting student success and well-being. 
We applaud our Grade 8 students with their Grade 
8 Graduation on Tuesday, June 27th and we wish 
them much success as they transition to secondary 
school. If you have questions or concerns please 
reach out via email at Caley.Evans@lkdsb.net or at 
the school 519-542-4552.  

Ms. Evans and Mrs. Falla 
 
WHERE TO FIND US 
Website: http://rosedale.lkdsb.net/       
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Rosedale-
Public-School-Sarnia-School-Parent-Council-
348804638539201  
Twitter: Rosedale Royals @Rosedale_Royals 
Bus: Zone 2 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
June 9: Professional Development Day.  School 
closed to students. 
June 16: Jump Rope for Heart  
June 23: Hot Lunch (Boston Pizza)  
June 29: Last day of classes, Report Cards sent 
home. 
 
TERRIFIC KIDS 
June’s character trait is Capable. Thank you to the 
Golden K Kiwanis Club for their continued support 
of this initiative. 

 
PARENT COUNCIL 
Being involved in your children’s school is a great 
way to stay connected. We meet the second 
Wednesday of the month at 6:00 pm, here at the 
school.  The next big event planned is the annual 
Fun Fair which will take place Thursday June 8th 
from 4 -7 pm.  Please join us for a fun evening 
together with hot dogs, games and raffles. 

 
Ella-Ween is a charitable event organized in 
memory of Ella, who LOVED Halloween.  Rosedale 
Parent Council is proud to be working with the 
organizers as they strive to make Halloween fun 
and affordable for all, while benefiting the Sarnia 
Organ Donor Awareness Group.  If you have new or 
used Halloween costumes or décor, please 
consider donating!  More information and details 
will be forthcoming.  You can bring you dontations 
to the school office or we will be collecting at the 
fun fair as well! 
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 SUPERVISION TIMES 
Rosedale morning supervision starts at 8:15 am.  
Staff, wearing orange safety vests, will be present 
in the North and South yards as well as all ECEs are 
in the FDK yard to welcome students.  Rosedale 
does have a YMCA program that rents our space 
for before school care and they access the yard 
earlier in the morning.  To ensure student safety, 
please do not drop off students before 8:15 am! 
 
PRIDE MONTH 
The Pride Flag will be displayed across the #LKDSB 
in June in support of the LGBTQ+ community. 
Throughout the school year we encourage schools 
to champion anti-oppressive education and  
promote safe, welcoming, and inclusive learning 
and work environments for all. 

 
 
EXTRACURRICULARS 
Thank you to Mrs. Martin and Ms. Clarke for 
organizing and amazing Track and Field day for 
students in grades 4-8.  Students spent the day at 
Northern competing in a number of events.  Mrs. 
Martin took a bus full of students to the regional 
meet at LCCVI in Petrolia and we are so proud of 
the way that they represented our school!  
Congratulations to all who participated! 
 
NATIONAL INDIGENOUS HISTORY MONTH  
June is National Indigenous History Month and a 
time for all Canadians to reflect upon and learn the 
history, sacrifices, cultures, contributions, and 
strength of First Nations, Inuit, and Métis people. 
LKDSB will be recognizing June 21 as National 
Indigenous Peoples Day. On this day and 
throughout the year, we honour the history, 
heritage, and diversity of Indigenous peoples in 
Canada. We invite students and staff to participate 

in an Orange Shirt Day. Students and staff are 
encouraged to wear orange to honour the 
survivors of residential schools, as well as those 
children and young people who never returned 
home. The LKDSB believes student success is 
achieved through the shared responsibility of 
students, staff, families, community, and 
Indigenous partners. 
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
Registration continues for students who are new to 
our FDK program!  Students who are currently 
attending Rosedale in year 1 (junior kindergarten) 
or year 2 (senior kindergarten) do not need to re-
register.  Registering your child for kindergarten is 
as easy as 1, 2, 3. 

1. Find your school. 
2. Complete the online registration form @ 

www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten in advance. 
3. Our office staff will contact you to set up 

an appointment to come in and complete the 
paperwork. Please remember to bring:  

• Birth certificate or proof of Canadian 
Citizenship or Residency Status (if 
appropriate) 

• Proof of residency (e.g., utility or tax bill, 
lease/rental agreement, etc.) 

 
STUDENTS LEAVING AT LUNCH 
Due to ongoing safety concerns, students in grades 
7 and 8 are no longer permitted to sign out at 
lunch time.  This was communicated to all students 
and through School Messenger to their parents and 
guardians.   
 
 
 


